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I would like to thank all parents and staff for their support of extra curricular activities. 

At Moruya Public School we are committed to ensuring that students have a diverse 

range of learning opportunities that develop their knowledge and skills while also      

promoting a love of learning. It is wonderful to be able to see students enjoying so 

many different activities. This doesn’t happen without strong community partnerships 

and we are grateful for everyone’s support.  

Year 5 and Year 6 Camp 

This week from Wednesday to Friday our Year 5 and Year 6 students will travel to     

Canberra for a 3 day excursion. We know this will be an enjoyable learning experience 

and hope they have a fantastic time away. Thank you to the staff who will accompany 

students on this excursion and also to parents for supporting this activity. 

Year 2 Swimming Program 

This week our Year 2 students will participate in a 5 day intensive swimming program at 

Moruya Swimming Pool. Water safety and swimming are vital skills for all children and 

we are pleased that Year 2 students have the opportunity to learn some of these skills 

this week.  

Disco 

Next week on Thursday 8 December, the P&C will host a school Disco. This will be a fun 

end of year celebration for all students and will be supervised by school staff. We are 

grateful for the partnership that we have with the P&C and encourage you to come along 

and enjoy some light refreshments while your children enjoy the disco.   Alternatively you 

can drop your children off and pick them up at the allocated times.  

End of year incursions 

We have two more incursions before the end of the year. On Wednesday 14 November 

students will have the privilege of participating in a cultural program and learning ancient 

stories and teachings through song and dance from Muladha Gamara. On Thursday 15 

December the North Sydney Girls High School Band will visit and perform for students.  

Year 5 Leadership Speeches 

This week our Year 5 students who wish to be considered for a student leadership       

position in 2023 will present their speeches. Speeches will be presented at 12 pm in the 

hall. Parents are welcome to attend. 
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OUR CLASS SUPER STARS  

BUTTERFLIES Bryson, Elijah, Matty, Mary, Skyla, Cassidy, Neville, Chase, Evie, Ayla, Jason, Xander 

BEES Zayden, Dean, Tessa, Evelyn, Kyle, Monique, Tyler, Connor, Lucy, Alexei, Levi 

EMUS Jace, Georgia, Gemma, Belle, Seth, Kyah, Nova, Lilly, Charlene, Ari, Bryon, Lachlan, Aluna 

STARFISH Jemma, Elsie, Ivy, Emme, Sarah, Immy, Mavis, Callie, Spencer, Taylor 

DOLPHINS Abel, Pearl, Frankie, Noah, Samara, Emilia, Taj, Olivia  

ECHIDNAS Charli, Andy, Levi, Brooklyn, Koa, Blake, Dyquon, Willow, Caitlin, Dean, Jake, Kenneth, Jett 

2/3 NGARALS Kaleb, Izabella, Ruby, Nate, Milah, Deua, Seth, Talio, Brooklyn, Elouise, Mila 

3O Ty, Riley, Maddison, Chelsea, Latrell, Hudson, Cameron 

3/4M Amelia, Jacob, Noah, Haidi, Hannah, William, Cleo 

4MB Kyah, Annalyse, Amber, Sierra, William, Dwayne, Alethiea, Aubrey 

BILIMAS  

BANGGU  

BIRRUWA  

2/6H  

5M  

5/6T Olivia, Lucy, Quinn, Lilly, Evan, Talon, Madelyn, Ned, Ella, Mitul, Rosie 

6A Bryce, Leo, Blake, Declan, Joel, Jakayah, Khia, Matilda 

 

 

 

Joel, Jamaari, Bede, Alice Wi, 

Scarlett, Levi Co, Sophie, 

Kahleal, Cleo, Eli S, Blake S, 

Lucas N, Maddison, Jack R, 

Thorne, Sienna, Jake L, Charli, 

Georgia, Jack P, Charlie V, 

Hayley, Biruka, Lumar, Grace 
 

 

SILVER:   Levi, Samara, Dean O, Taylor O, Izabella,  

Mila, Cleo, Riley, Hudson,  

 

 GOLD:   Pearl, Olivia, Charli, Willow, Jace,      

Gemma, Elsie, Mavis, Ivy, Jemma, Kaleb, Ruby S, 

milah, Kiah, Ned 

 

BRONZE:    Latrell 



 STAGE 3 FISHING DAY 

 

 



Our uniform shop has relocated to our Stage 1 area near the 
kindergarten rooms. The uniform shop will continue to be 
available to families each Wednesday morning from        
8.30 - 10 am.  

Outside of these hours, families can order and pay for        
uniforms on our ‘Uniform Shop Order Form’ - found on our 
website or at the front office. You can choose to ‘click and 
collect’ any uniforms you have paid for either at the end of 
the day or choose to have these sent home with your child. 
Please note: orders must be into the front office by 10 am 
for ‘click and collect’ same day pickup/delivery. 

UNIFORM SHOP   

Our students enjoying the new play equipment.  



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

Stage 2 & 3 Swimming - Friday (all term) 

Year 2 Intensive Swim program - Tuesday 29 Nov to Friday 2 December 

Stage 3 Canberra Camp - Wednesday 30 November 

School Disco - Thursday 8 December 

Presentation Day - Tuesday 13 December 

Muladha Gamara - Wednesday 14 December 

Year 6 Formal - Thursday 15 December 

North Sydney Girls High Band - Thursday 15 December 

Party Day - Friday 16 December 

Last Day for Students  -  Friday 16 December 

 

 

  

If your child is absent from school you 

can reply to the SMS we send out       

between 10-11am. You do not need to  

notify the school  in any other way that 

they are absent. 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

Community News 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


